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I'm writing in opposition of SB 1589. My family has been safely and respectfully 

boating in the Newberg Pool area for over a decade. We routinely follow the rules of 

the waterway and see other boaters do the same. It is unfair to reduce the rights of 

boat owners to this waterway. There is no evidence supporting SB 1589 will resolve 

erosion concerns. If there are concerns about certain boaters not following the rules, 

dispatch law enforcement to address volitions. Please do not restrict waterway 

access to boaters who already safely and respectfully use this stretch of public 

waterways.  

 

Chris Wright 


